
July 18,2002 

Laureen Bodin 
Assistant Administrator 
Buffalo City Hall 
2 12 Central Avenue 
Buffalo, Minnesota 553 13 

Re: OA-3 10-2 1 Buffalo/Bwffalo Township (Ordorff Property; 40 acres) 

Dear Ms. Bodin: 

The Acting Director reviewed the city and township's motions to rescind their joint resolution for 
annexation of the above-referenced property; as well as the city's request for a refund of the 
$80.00 filing fee. 

Please be advised that on July 18,2003, the Acting Director acknowledged the actions taken at 
the local level in response to the property owner's request. Accordingly, MBA Docket No. 
OA-3 10-2 1 is closed. 

The Acting Director has however, declined the city's request for a refund of the $80.00 filing fee. 
The fee covers the amount of staff time spent reviewing the file documents, checking property 
descriptions, and drafting necessary correspondence, in addition to incurring copying and mailing 
costs. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

CMS : sjh 

c: Merton Auger, City Clerk 
G~rdon Jans, Township Clerk 


